
Portland Chamber Music 
Newsletter       November 2015 

 1 | P a g e

Portland Chamber Music  November 2015 

Coming Soon: 

Concert 
A Remarkable Journey 

Music by African 
American Composers 
Saturday, March 5, 

2016 at 7 pm  
Community Music Center 

3350 SE Francis St, 
Portland, OR 97202 

Free Neighborhood 
Concert  

Saturday, March 19 
2015 at 7 pm 

St Andrew and All Souls 
Episcopal Church 

7600 N Hereford Ave, 
Portland, OR 97203 

Portland Chamber Music is a 

501(c)3 non-profit 

organization that is fully 

supported by donations and 

grants from the communities 

it serves.  

 If you believe that music is 

important to the life of a 

community, we invite you to 

support us with a tax 

deductible contribution here. 

Looking for an event to get you in the Holiday Spirit? 
Our Holiday concert is just a couple of weeks away. We cannot wait to see you. 

Come! Our program will entertain you, make you smile and warm your heart. 

 Beautiful Chamber Music

 Raffle and silent auction!

This event will help raise funds for our outreach program of free 

neighborhood concerts during winter and spring of 2016. 

Food & drinks at the event available for purchase! 

Tickets are $12 in advance for reserved seating and $15 at the door. 

$5 for ages 4 to 12.  Ages 3 and under - free. 

To get your tickets go to pdxchambermusic.org/events 

http://www.pdxchambermusic.org/support-us/
pdxchambermusic.org/events
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Portland Chamber 

Music 

Musicians: 

Alane Unger, clarinet 

Lluis Soldevila, French horn 

Jonathan Cheskin, cello 

Zita Jefferson, piano 

Anya Kalina, soprano 

Guest Artists  

of the Fall Season: 

Amalia Blumberg, flute 

Joshua Kingsley, clarinet 

Deborah Gitlitz, storyteller 

Donna Dunaif, guitar 

Michelle Krause, percussion 

Enriching the Community 

Music enriches the lives of individuals 

and builds stronger communities. We 

strive to reach communities with less 

access to quality classical 

performances.  

During the fall of 2015 we enjoyed 

performing in four Portland 

Neighborhoods with our series of free 

concerts. More than 200 people came 

to enjoy the performances!  

This is what we have heard from you 

about our recent concerts: 

"My 4 yr old granddaughter and I 

attended the WONDERFUL free 

Portland Chamber Music at St Marks 

tonight and my granddaughter,  

young as she is LOVED IT! I would 

never have had this opportunity to 

share this classical music with her at 

such a young age had it not been the 

notification on NEXT DOOR! THANK 

YOU NEXT DOOR AND PORTLAND 

CHAMBER MUSIC for amazing a 4 yr 

old....who knows the affect for the 

future for her!” 

And: 

“I went last night, thinking I would sit 

in the back row and leave if it wasn't 

my cup of tea. I stayed for the entire 

concert - it was very entertaining and 

the musicians very good! Thanks, 

Portland Chamber Music and St 

Mark's Church!” 

Thank you!!

Please Become a 
Supporter! 

If you believe that music is important 

to the life of a community, we invite 

you to support us with a tax deductible 

contribution. 

You can make a One-Time Donation or 

give us the best holiday gift possible by 

becoming our monthly patron at a 

bridge level of your choosing: 

Sellwood Bridge - $5 

Ross Island Bridge - $10 

Hawthorne Bridge - $25 

Burnside Bridge - $40 

Steel Bridge - $50 

Broadway Bridge - $75 

St. Johns Bridge - $100 

Don’t see the donation level that you 

want?  That’s OK too!  Just pick the 

amount you would like to contribute 

on a recurring basis! 

If you would rather write a check, 

please make your check payable to 

Portland Chamber Music and mail it 

to:   3519 NE 15th Ave. #239, Portland 

OR 97212. 

Portland Chamber Music is a 501(c)3 

non-profit organization (Tax ID: 37-

1784427) and all donations are tax 

deductible. 

If you have questions, please contact 

Artistic Director Anya Kalina or Board 

President Kimberly Sieffert. 

We thank you from the bottom of our 

hearts! 
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Portland Chamber 

Music 

  Anya Kalina 

    Artistic Director 

  Kimberly Sieffert 

  Board Director/President 

  Kristin Springer 

     Board Director/Secretary 

  Deb Lambeth 

 Board Director 

Ruth Moorman 

  Graphic Design 

Contact Us 

3519 NE 15th Ave #239 

Portland, OR 97212 

(503) 840-9185 

portlandchambermusic@ 

gmail.com 

Pdxchambermusic.org 

Facebook  Twiter 

While attending an event this month, our Artistic Director received a 

card with a poem dedicated to Portland Chamber Music. We wanted 

to share this beautiful gift with you with our gratitude to the poet. 

By Madeline Adams 

There is a place inside 

Where the music abides.

The rhythm of life’s river pulsing 

To touch the world, 

Touch the strings in every heart. 

From one note, one chord, 

To one movement, 

The symphony of empathy, 

The joining of the parts. 

You have stepped out on stage 

Yet you do not step alone.

Close your eyes, breathe deep, 

And listen, 

And you will always hear the way home. 




